
TO:  Board of Trustees 

  Village Clerk 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  February 7, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: Request for a Liquor License – DMK Burger Bar 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Village of Lombard has received a request for a Class “A/B III” liquor license from 

DMK Burger Bar II LLC d/b/a DMK Burger Bar located at 2370 S. Fountain Square 

Drive, Lombard.  The owners David Morton & Michael Kornick have scheduled a 

tentative opening date of May 15, 2011.   

 

Please find attached an Ordinance increasing the Class “A/B III” liquor license category 

by one.  Should you require additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachments 


